
Community Outreach Church Service 

Announcement 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming community outreach event scheduled for Saturday, 

April 15, 2023, from 10 AM to 3 PM at Greenwood Park. 

This event will include: 

• Free meals for all attendees 

• Health screenings and wellness information 

• Fun activities for children 

• A clothing drive for those in need 

Everyone is welcome! Please invite your friends and family to join us in serving our community 

and spreading kindness. 

If you would like to volunteer or donate items, please contact us at (123) 456-7890 or email 

info@communitychurch.org. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Warm regards, 

The Community Outreach Team 

Community Church | 123 Faith Lane | Your City, State 12345 

www.communitychurch.org 

http://www.communitychurch.org/

